
IDAHO APPELLATE PRACTICE SECTION 
GOVENRING COUNCIL E-MEETING MINUTES 

December 19-22, 2017 
 
Brian sent an email to the governing council to resolve the overage in the section financials.  
Given prior discussions with the counsel, he put forward the following question for a vote via 
emailed poll: 

-      Should the Appellate Section Council approve a donation of $1,650 to the Appellate 
Clinic at the University of Idaho? 

 
No objections were lodged to the procedure.  8 votes were registered, and the motion passed.  
Brian to contact Mahmood to distribute funds accordingly. 


